

Ray Shepherd

Elementary School

1650-136 Street, Surrey, B.C. V4A 4E4 School District #36 (Surrey) Ph: (604) 531-1471 * Fax: (604) 541-8039

September 7th, 2018

Dear Ray Shepherd Families,

We are very pleased to inform you that the students have been placed in their classes today. The Ray Shepherd staff place great importance on school organization and class placement. There are many factors that are important in the process of placing students in the most suitable classes. Some of the factors may include: teaching and learning styles, social and emotional needs, and student-to-student relationships. I can assure you this process is taken with much thought and discussion. Please note that the final decision for class placement rests with the school. It is very important that you support your child and teacher in these early days of transition to set-up for a successful year ahead.

The following are school-based teaching assignments for the year:

Gr.7 Gr.6 Gr.6 Gr.5 Gr.4/5 Gr.3/4 Gr.3/4 Gr.2/3 Gr.2/3 Gr.1/2 Gr.1/2 Gr.1/2	Ms. Kollakis (Rm.204) Mrs. Gill (Rm.203) Mr. Alcock (Rm.201) Dr. Brar (Rm.202) Mrs. Johstone/Mrs. Cyr (Rm.113) Mrs. Brine/Mrs. Cyr (Rm.116) Mrs. Tome (Rm.115) Mrs. T. Nelson (Rm.114) Ms. Stowe (Rm.110) Ms. L. Nelson (Rm.105) Ms. Rova (Rm.112) Ms. Khaira (Rm.111) Mrs. Siple/Ms.Baker (Rm.108)
	` ,

LST Ms. Cannon LST Ms. Reiter
Librarian Mrs. Baker Music Mr. Sheffield
French Mrs. Hounsell IST Mrs. Keuhne

Counsellor Ms. Barber

Thank you for your patience and support during this opening week. We are looking forward to a wonderful year of learning and SOAR'ing!

Mrs. Chau Principal